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North East Surrey for 
Europe Activist group 
formed! 
 
In a meeting in Leatherhead on 
Thursday 11 July a new activist group 
was formed with the aim of further 
strengthening the opposition against 
Brexit in the North East Surrey area with 
the goal to remain in the EU. The 
meeting was attended by representative 
members of several political parties and 
independent individuals who all agreed 
to participate and organise various 
activities to strengthen the activity level 
in the struggle to achieve a people’s 
vote with a victory for us who want to 
remain in Europe. A leading team was 
formed with specific responsibilities for 
various activities and organisational 
tasks. 
The group will build out the network of 
activists in the area, support national 
actions, carry out information duties and 
leafletting and develop the local Social 
Media activities. Anyone who wants to 
participate in this work can be a member 
by registering their interest to the e-mail 
address:  info@nes4eu.co.uk. 
 

Events in August:Events in August:Events in August:Events in August:    
    
15 AUGUST (Thursday)15 AUGUST (Thursday)15 AUGUST (Thursday)15 AUGUST (Thursday)    
  
Volunteers pub social evening: We will  
meet YOU in pubs in Leatherhead, 
Epsom, Reigate for new volunteers to 
join us. 
 
17 AUGUST (Saturday)17 AUGUST (Saturday)17 AUGUST (Saturday)17 AUGUST (Saturday)    
    
Street stall activities in Four towns. 

20 July in London: 
March for Change! 
No to Boris – Yes to Europe 
 

 
 
Thousands of activists marched in 
London for Yes to Europe – No to Boris 
and for a People’s vote. North East 
Surrey had for the first time our own 
section. More than 200 “for Europe” 
groups have mushroomed up during the 
last few months, and the membership is 
growing fast.  
 
This is a grass-root organisation that is 
absolutely vital shall we win a new 
referendum, or help a possible new 
Parliament become pro-remain.  
 
 


